Summary GAID Open Consultation – 27 May 2008
There was quite convergence in the comments made by participants, including the following remarks:

· GAID focuses: a number of participants stressed that GAID should focus on fewer activities much more concentrated on achieving development goals and on the establishment of development tools. Beyond the outcome of the GAID external evaluation, it was stressed that GAID needed a clearer focus and more streamlined interventions, while reducing the initiatives which have not given any specific result. Sarbuland Khan recognised the need to have GAID looking at ICT4D from the development side. 
· Mainstreaming ICT in development policies: More follow-up to GAID high level initiatives and meetings would ensure that changes are better achieved in the UN development agenda. Mainstreaming the use of ICTs for development policies would also require that the right development audience be also reached.
· Flow of information: Day to day dialogue and interactions among GAID structures members should be strengthened, possibly through virtual online forums, with the view to better contribute to the GAID policy dialogue role on an on going manner. The views of the GAID Strategy Council and Advisors should also be sought more systematically and proactively in the process of planning and organising any event sponsored by GAID. The follow-up process to past meetings is also an important for GAID. A participant mentioned her experience and difficulties in getting in touch with various actors of the GAID architecture (GAID Secretariat, Regional networks in particular). Sarbuland Khan stressed that GAID will work to ensure better communication among and within its members and further streamline the communication procedures. 
· GAID governance structure: The multiple layers of the GAID governing structures is quite complex, so that people do not know how they relate to it and how they are consulted. The flow of information and of consultation initiated by the Secretariat but also by the Steering Committee towards the Strategy Council Members and the HL Advisors is therefore important and should be made extremely visible. Sarbuland Khan recognised that more time was needed within the GAID Steering Committee and Strategy Council for further discussion on substantive issues. He called constituencies represented in these structures to improve their outreach work towards their partners. The role of the Secretariat is limited in this context to help catalyzing the work done by each constituency for GAID. 
· GAID policy forum function: GAID did not fully act as a real policy forum while other organisations have demonstrated good lessons from which GAID could learn. GAID should look forward to an annual space for policy forum on ICT4D.

· GAID and post WSIS: GAID should also be more integrated in the other layers of the WSIS follow-up and implementation process. This means avoiding conflicts in terms of scheduling and avoiding duplication in terms of issues. The mainstreaming of the global ICT agenda into the UN development agenda should therefore be one of the main priorities of the GAID Secretariat; GAID should in that respect focus on the major UN processes. It should also be further used to develop partnership in its own framework and not only to tag its brand on projects originated somewhere else. Sarbuland Khan noted that GAID should be better articulated with the Action Line process and the follow-up process. 
Questioned about whether an answer would be provided to the letter signed by 20 members of the GAID structures in the perspective of the Kuala Lumpur meeting, Sarbuland Khan explained that the issues raised in the letter will be circulated and integrated in the work of GAID, but that he was not in the position to personally answer that letter since GAID is all its actors and not the Secretariat alone. 
On the online platform, Sarbuland Khan informed participants that the GAID online platform is now more powerful and that the desired functionalities have been identified. 
Finally, Sarbuland Khan informed that by the end of June, there would be a clearer idea of the events which would be organised or co-organised by GAID for the 2008-2009 period. 

The next step will consist in compiling the views expressed during this open consultation, bring them to the attention of the Chairman and continue the discussion online to identify actions to be taken to overcome them. 
